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Fitzgerald Statement on Elections Commission Selection of New Administrator 
 
[Madison, WI] Following the Wisconsin Elections Commission decision to appoint Meagan 
Wolfe interim administrator, Senate Majority Leader Scott Fitzgerald released the following 
statement:  
 

“I am encouraged by the commission’s unanimous decision to promote Meagan Wolfe 
to interim director and restore stability to the top of the commission. I met with Ms. 
Wolfe last week and was impressed with her wide breadth of knowledge regarding 
elections issues. Her experience with security and technology issues, as well as her 
relationships with municipal clerks all over the state, will serve the commission well. 
 
“I look forward to having a positive working relationship with the new administration. I 
encourage my senate Republican colleagues to meet with Ms. Wolfe before the 
legislature adjourns to learn about her qualifications and her approach to managing the 
agency.” 
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